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5th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce a one-night residential trip for our Y6 pupils, which will take place next 
year. The trip will be to Thornbridge Outdoor, located in the heart of the Peak District. During the visit, 
children will take part in a variety of exciting outdoor and adventurous activities on site. 

We will be travelling by coach, departing from school on Tuesday 2nd June, and returning on 
Wednesday 3rd June 2026. 

A parent information meeting will be held prior to the trip to share further details and answer any 
questions. 

The total cost of the trip is approximately £185, which covers all activities, travel, an evening meal on 
Day 1, and breakfast and lunch on Day 2. Please note that this trip can only go ahead if we receive 
sufficient voluntary contributions. Pupils eligible for Pupil Premium funding will receive a reduction in 
cost. 

To secure a place, please confirm your consent and pay a £40 deposit via Schoolcomms by 12th 
September 2025. 

We’re really looking forward to what promises to be a memorable experience for everyone involved! 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Galtrey, Mrs Porter and Mrs Eaton 
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